
From R L and P G Adams, 75 Lauderdale Ave Fairlight.  (phone  02 99487176)

We continue to object to the proposed development as being outside Council height and number of 
stories regulations and the detrimental  precedent) (long term creep) this could establish for other 
properties in our areas. The  increased height would also impact on the light/sun on our property.
Also, it is very difficult to see what, if any significant changes have been made since the earlier 
development application; it really seems like the applicants are trying to wear us down and confuse. 
Enough is enough.

Yours faithfully,
Robert and Pam Adams

Sent: 7/05/2019 2:00:12 PM
Subject: Proprosed Development DA 2019/0342 79A Lauderdalw Ave Fairlight.
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